Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 5:18 PM

To: 'Hawthorne, Glenn'

Cc: Campbell, Lawrence (Larry); ‘'rmann@slo.state.nm.us’

Subject: RE: Transwestern Pipeline P1 ESD test for OCD report

Attachments: 1. DHR Transwestern pipeline P1 ESD Test 06052019.pdf; 2. DHR closure Transwestern pipeline P1
ESD Test 06052019.pdf

All,

The OCD has received the C-141 form you provided on _06/06/2019 regarding an unauthorized release. The
information contained on that form has been entered into our incident database and remediation case number _1RP-
5534 has been assigned. Please refer to this case number in all future correspondence. However, because the nature
of the release, there is no corrective action possible and the case has also been administratively closed.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Hawthorne, Glenn <Glenn.Hawthorne@energytransfer.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 3:21 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>
Cc: Campbell, Lawrence (Larry) <Larry.Campbell@energytransfer.com>
Subject: [EXT] Transwestern Pipeline P1 ESD test for OCD report

Please view attached report.

Glenn Hawthorne
505-504-6759

Private and confidential as detailed here. If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender.



